PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF CALUMET CALUMET, MICHIGAN

RECORD OF MINUTES

November 30, 2020

The Board of Education of the Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium and Keweenaw held a work session on Monday, November 30, 2020, at 4:34 p.m. in the CLK Gymnasium and via Zoom.

Present were members: Phyllis Locatelli, Jason Wickstrom (via Zoom), Melanie
Parker, Daniel Zubiena, Maria Campioni, Philip Halonen and James Vertin. Also
present was Christopher Davidson, Superintendent. Present via Zoom were Darryl
Pierce, Advancement Officer, Michael Steber, Washington Middle School Principal,
Matthew Hampton, CLK Elementary School Principal, Julie Giachino, CLK Elementary
School Assistant Principal and Matthew Vertin, CLK Virtual Programs Director.

Informational items discussed included:

- 1. Mud Lake Rd Property Darryl Pierce
- 2. CLK Return to Learn & COVID-19 Preparedness Plan Review (updated COVID data will be available at meeting) District Admin Team
- 3. COVID Lessons Learned from November
- 4. Policy Update
- 5. Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF)
- 6. District Audit Update
- 7. Fall Pupil Count
- 8. Going Forward as a District
- 9. Personnel Update
- 10. Negotiations Update

The Board set their next work session for Monday, January 4, 2021, at 4:30 p.m.

On motion, seconded (Campioni-Vertin) unanimous decision, the Board of Education adjourned at 9:01 p.m.

Phyllis M. Locatelli

Président

Secretary